
This term at The Rosewood School... Beyond the classroom has
been a huge success with pupils learning new skills in a range of
activities including BSL, animal care, dog training and e-commerce. 

AV1 has been in lessons on behalf of a student at Leybourne.
Feedback so far has been very positive and they are really enjoying
still being involved with their class.

We have all thoroughly enjoyed the recent Christmas activities.
Leybourne and Canterbury visited The Marlowe Theatre, Staplehurst
visited a local nursing home to sing Christmas carols and watch a
panto with the residents. Christmas lunches, Christmas Fairs and
rewards & celebrations events have taken place and lifted everyone’s
spirits in time for the Christmas break. 

Thank you to Jo for organising a FANTASTIC Christmas night out at
Mumu’s.  Photographic evidence can be found on Google Drive...
check it out to see if you made it to the hall of fame!  
Merry Christmas everyone, have a lovely, well deserved break. 

The Rosewood Echo

PAYDAY WILL  BE FRIDAY 22ND DECEMBER

TERM 2 23-24

Congratulations to Kate who
is celebrating her 40th year of

teaching! I think you'll all
agree that's an incredible

achievement!

Kate has decided it’s the
perfect time to reduce her

hours. She will be missed by
all at Staplehurst, but Kate will

be continuing her fabulous
teaching with the remote

students.

Dates for the diary
4th Jan - Back to school

wc 21/01 - Year 11 mocks
begin

 12th-16th Feb : Half term

Congratulations to
Heather and Shekhar on

the arrival of their  
beautiful baby boy Kieran 

Congratulations to
James and Sam on the

arrival their beautiful
baby boy Emmett



Thank you for looking after
her, guiding her, keeping

her on the safe path to
adulthood, goodness knows
where she & indeed all of us
would be without all of you.

Keep up the good work
for all of your special kids

there - you are their
lifeline! 

Meet Nugget and Mustard 🐥
Hatched from incubated eggs
as part of a science project at

Staplehurst.

discountsforteachers.co.uk 
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Between the 12th and 24th of
December, you could be in
with a chance of winning

some amazing prizes in a 12
days of Christmas giveaways!

Sign up at:

10% off in New Look
5% off in Tescos
8% off in Currys


